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STATE OF IDAHO FEB 01 209
WATER DISTRICT # 63 TERSOUET
(BOISE RIVER)

REX R. BARRIE, WATERMASTER
P.0. BOX 767
STAR, IDAHO 83669-0767
(208) 908-5480

February 1, 2010

C. L. “Butch” Otter
1009 S. Star Rd.
Star, Idaho 83669

Dear Mr. Otter:

You are receiving this Watermaster Tax Receipt as a part of your transfer from the
Pioneer Ditch Company. Each year Water District #63 bills all water users who divert
from the Boise River.

As a condition of the transfer from Pioneer Ditch Company you are required to install a
flow meter that can be monitored by the Boise River Watermaster for accurate
accounting of your total usage. As you know your water right is a portion of the Stewart
Decree rights on the Boise River and as such are subject to reduction in flows as stated in
the Stewart Decree.

In order to keep accurate records and provide proper allocation of the water right please
contact me as soon as possible to arrange for a meeting to inspect the location of the flow

meter.

Please contact me with any question.

Sincerely

O —

Rex R. Barrie
Boise River Watermaster

Cc: John Westra Western Region, Idaho Dept. of Water Resources
Tim Luke State Office,  Idaho Dept. Of Water Resources



